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Final Reading of Kahnawake Cannabis 
Control Law tomorrow (Tuesday) 

 
For Immediate Release 
 

(Kahnawake – 3, Tsothóhrha/December 2018) With the Community 
Decision Making Process (‘CDMP’) Hearings having been concluded, the 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the community that the 
Formal Reading of the Kahnawà:ke Cannabis Control Law will take place 
tomorrow (Tuesday) morning at 10am. 
 
No further feedback or changes will be accepted at this event – it is, 
simply, a requirement of the CDMP. 
 
The stage of the process is being pre-recorded for later broadcast on 
Paul’s Cable and the Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
website at www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com, as well as other social 
media platforms. The Law itself will be posted on the website, in both a 
final ‘clean’ version, as well as the version that includes tracked changes 
following feedback from community members at the November 20th, 2018 
CDMP Hearing. 
 
The reading of the Law is being completed in this manner due to 
disrespectful and threatening behaviors exhibited by some community 
members at recent meetings. Community members who wish to 
witness the Final Reading are asked to contact Joe Delaronde at 450-
632-7500. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
Joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Ietsénhaienhs Tonya 
Perron 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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